

## Rye College The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7NQ

T: 01797 222545 E: office@ryecollege.co.uk

www.ryecollege.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mr. D. Downes

18th June 2024

Dear families,

RE: Early closure - Friday, 28th June

Please note College will close early on Friday, 28<sup>th</sup> June – the final day of enrichment week.

Please note the following timings for morning activities will apply for students on-site at school on the Friday morning:

- 9:00 9:10: students should go to the main hall where they will be directed to their curriculum pathway bases
- 9:10 9:20: registration at curriculum pathway base
- 9:20 11:20: students will be in their allocated on-site curriculum pathways
- 11:20 11:50: morning break
- 11:50 12:25: students return to curriculum pathway base area. Mr. Harrison will lead a virtual assembly showcasing enrichment week activities
- 12:30pm students will be dismissed

Arrangements for Year 7 and 8 students on the day trip to France on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June, have been communicated to families separately.

A reminder that full attendance is expected during enrichment week. Families should follow normal procedures regarding any absence notifications and email <a href="mailto:studentattendance@ryecollege.co.uk">studentattendance@ryecollege.co.uk</a>

Please note that for the week of 24th -28th June, students are permitted to wear non-school uniform. Clothing is expected to be suitable for a range of activities and so practical footwear is recommended.

Kind regards,

Mr. D. Downes Head Teacher

